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    ==Committee Requested== 
    Committee: General Issues Committee 
 
 
    ==Requestor Information== 
      Name of Individual: Eric MacPherson, Luke Yaeger, & Evan Ubene 
      Name of Organization: N/A 
      Contact Number:   
      Email Address:   
      Mailing Address: 
  
      Reason(s) for delegation request: We would like address the city 
      council regarding it's budget priorities for the 2022 budget. We 
      have heard from the Hamilton Centre for Civic Inclusion that 
      there is both a November and February date. The three persons 
      listed above would like to address the General Issues Committee 
      in February. Apologies if this form is being submitted too early. 
 
      Will you be requesting funds from the City? No 
      Will you be submitting a formal presentation? Yes 
 
 
 


